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18/01/2022  22:39:462022/0004/T SUPPRT Pierre Fouchet I fully support the proposed works. Public safety must be the priority. In light of the height of those trees, the 

decaying wound to T6 and the presence of Kretzschmaria Deusta in T7, it is clear that these works must be 

undertaken to ensure public safety.

I should also note that these works will bring those private trees to a height that is more in line with the public 

trees on the other side of the road, which have been cut much shorter. This would be more sensible and more 

harmonious.

15/01/2022  15:29:502022/0004/T OBJ B A Abraham for 

the Belsize Society

For the Belsize Society: these mature lime trees are visually prominent in Netherhall Gardens and 

thereforefore have amenity value, and should be retained, broadly in their present state, if at all possible. No 

expert arboricultural report has been supplied concerning the condition of T6 and T7. If it proves necessary to 

fell T7, a replacement tree should be planted.
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